
 
 

 

Sculptor Charter School 
1301 Armstrong Drive, Titusville, Florida  32780  (321) 264-9991 

 
 
DATE: September 7, 2007 

 
TO:  All Parents, Guardians and Students 

 
FROM: Patricia O’Sullivan, Principal 

 
RE: Informational Materials from Non-School Related or Sponsored 

Groups 
 

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide you with informational 
materials generated by parent initiated student clubs and not-for-profit 
community organizations.  These materials will be sent home with students 
on the first Friday of each month.  You are not required to read or respond to 
these advertisements, rather they are being provided to you as a public 
service and a matter of law to all members of our school community. 

 
The District’s literature distribution policy #9701 may be found online at 
www.brevard.k12.fl.us.  Please call me if you have any questions concerning 
these materials.  Thank you.     

 
 

“None of the attached materials are sponsored by nor endorsed by the 
School Board of Brevard County or the Brevard Innovative Charter School 
Board, its agents, or its employees. The views and the information contained 
in these materials are not an expression of the opinion, belief or policy of the 
Board, the District, and/or this school.” 
 


